
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  The Whole Class for winning  
the multi-skills competition! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

11th December 2023 

Year 2 -  The Whole Class, for all their  
hard work for the nativity play! You are  
all fantastic. 

Year 3 -  Lottie,  for always being  
so helpful. 

Year 4  -  Sophie, for being kind to her 
friends. 

Year 5 -  Patrick, for having a super  
week! You have done some fantastic  
work in English. Well done! 

Year 6   -  Poppy, for being so enthusiastic 
and always willing to share and contribute. 

EYFS -  Everyone for being so amazing  
learning their lines. Well done! 

Diary Dates 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Mon 11th Dec 2.30pm 

Y1 and Y2 Nativity  - Tues12th Dec 10am 

Early Years Nativity - Tues 12th Dec 2pm 

Early Years Nativity - Weds 13th Dec - 10am 

Christmas Church Service-Thurs 14th Dec 1:30pm 

Whole School Pantomime - Friday 15th Dec 

Please note No After School clubs Mon 18th Dec 

and Tues 19th Dec 

House Quiz Afternoon -  Mon 18th Dec 

Non-uniform and toy day - Tuesday 19th Dec 

Last day of school before Christmas Holidays - 

Tuesday 19th December 

School re-opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

Year 1 - Daisy 
Year 2 - Summer 
Year 3 - Jasper 

Year 4 - Alana-Beth 
Year 5 - Tabatha 
Year 6 - Xavier 

 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

     Year 1 - Elija  
Year 2 - Jack T 
Year 3 - Dillon 
Year 4 - Arian 

    Year 5 - Lilly  
Year 6 - Denver 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Year  1  

Whole school  
attendance : 96.0% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 97.8% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 96.0% 

Class 3 91.4% 

Class 4 95.0% 

Class 5 95.5% 

Class 6 98.9% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

Last Day of Term -Tues 19th Dec 
The last day of term will be Toy Day and a non-uniform 

day (Xmas jumpers optional!).  

Panto Sweets 
FOSS will be selling bags of 

sweets on Friday morning for 
children to take to the  

pantomime. Any children with 
allergies/dietary requirements 
are welcome to bring their own 
snack. Prices to follow later this 

week.  

 

The 
Whole of  

Early 
Years 

 

Pantomime at The Witham 

The whole school is going to the pantomime at The 

Witham on the morning of Friday 15th December and will be 

back in school in time for lunch.  

This year we are going to see The Wizard of Oz.  

The cost is £10. Please can this can be paid on 

ParentPay before Friday. Thank you 

Christmas Service St Marys 
Church Thursday 14th Dec 1.30pm 

Please can EYFS and KS1 parents/carers let class teachers 
know in the next couple of days whether you are planning 
to collect your child from school at 1pm for the Carol ser-
vice or whether they will remain with school staff. This 

will help us to staff the afternoon appropriately.  

Clubs Next Term 
Breakfast Club and After School Clubs will restart, after 

the Christmas break, on Thursday 4th January. After 
school clubs will remain as they have been this term 

apart from cricket which finished last week. 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 2 

 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 1 

 


